
 

 

Ross Marler Park, located at 1275 Santa Rosa Blvd, Ft. Walton Beach, FL 32548, will be closed 

this Thursday morning, November 17, 2016, from 1 hour before sun rise until noon. The entire 

park will be closed as well as the boat ramps and the additional boat trailer parking area. Please 

contact Amy Allen, Parks Coordinator, with any questions (850) 423-4887. 


